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Facilities to Remain Closed:

Shoreline fishing Pathways

What is Accessible as
of May 22?

As we prepare for the weekend, we would like to update the community of the continued

closure of our recreational facilities. Although this may seem overly cautious to some,

guidelines prepared by the government of Alberta outline regulations for beach,

recreation, and playground operators that must be met and upheld for us to safely reopen.

We have a working plan in place to satisfy the guidelines, but because of the limited

inventory of necessary supplies available for purchase, we have not been prepared to

open. We will continue to monitor the situation, and will update you as things change. 

Plan your activity in advance to ensure physical
distancing of at least 2 metres is possible:

consider going during non-peak hourswalk
along the sides of trails and other public
pathways to maintain distance
wear a mask to help limit the risk of spread
to others

Practise good hand hygiene:
wash your hands frequently
refrain from touching your face with
unclean hands
carry and use hand sanitizer

Take precaution in outdoor spaces:

                1-833-415-9175

AHS Complaint Hotline for
Reporting Non-

Compliance

#StopTheSpread


